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NOTICE TO CONSTRUCTION TECHNICIAN AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING PART 3
STUDENTS

You are, hereby, informed that your Commission for Technical Vocational Education
and Training (CTVET) Part I examination results have been released and posted on the
general notice board.

The results of the students who still owe their 2022/23 academic year school fees and
SRC dues have been withheld until they honor the aforementioned financial obligations
to the University College.

Congratulations to all of you.
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